
On Thursday 4
th

 December 2014, Bishop Keenan of  Paisley Diocese celebrated 

our Morning Mass then met with a number of pupils for breakfast. 

 

After breakfast, Ciara Duncan  (1a3) spoke about her involvement in the Faith 

Life of St Ninian’s. 

 

 ‘I am pleased to be 

speaking about Faith in 

St Ninian’s High School. 

On a Tuesday morning I 

attend Mass, although 

during Advent I will be 

able to participate on 

Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday mornings. I 

am glad to have this 

opportunity to celebrate Mass in the mornings. This is instrumental 

in reminding me that God is with me throughout the day. 

 I also attend the Life group on a Friday at lunchtime. This is a 

very worthwhile charity which helps mothers who are facing 

difficult situations. Already this year I have been involved in a 

sponsored walk to raise money for the charity. Our Advent 

collections by S1 and S2 will be donations of baby items for the Life 

group. 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

I have a Spiritual Journal which is precious to me because it contains 

many prayers which I can say each night and I am reminded that God 

is with me at night. The Spiritual Journal can also be used as a diary 

to reflect on your faith. During RE lessons we have learned about 

the life of St. Ninian. Within our Personal, Social and Health 

Education classes, we have been able to attend Liturgical Services 

where we enjoy time together in our Alpha classes to be with God. 

During the month of November the school remembered Holy Souls 

and on one Thursday lunchtime celebrated a Mass for people close to 

us who had recently passed away.’  


